
MACOM 
100 Chelmsford Street 
Lowell, MA 01851 
+1 978.656.2500 

www.macom.com 

5 August 2022 

Richardson RFPD, Inc. 
1950 S. Batavia Ave, Suite 100 
Geneva, Illinois 601345 August 2022 

ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 
 

Subject:   XX1000-BD-000V Datasheet Correction 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01569 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The goal of MACOM Technology Solutions is to continually deliver high quality products and 
services that meet our customers’ needs.  We strive to offer products that are industry leading in 
terms of performance, delivery, safety and value.  
 
In accordance with these goals, this communication is to inform you that MACOM is making a 
correction to the following product’s datasheet.    
 

 
XX1000-BD-000V 

 
 
The typical operating supply current has been changed from 265mA to 210mA and the maximum 
supply current specification has been removed. Additionally, a note has been added to describe 
how to measure the supply current. Details of the change are on the following pages.  
 
There are no changes to design, form, fit, function, or reliability associated with this change. 
 
 
Please contact your local sales representative if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael O’Driscoll 
Product Marketing Manager 
MACOM  
Tel: +11 (353) 21 2446335 
E-mail: michael.odriscoll@macom.com 
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XX1000-BD Current Rev V3 Datasheet 
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XX1000-BD New Rev V4 Datasheet 
 
 

 
 


